
 
 

THREE-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

JULY 2025 
Parents,  

The kids have enjoyed doing water play! Our last water play will be August 4th, water play items will 

be sent home after.  

This month our theme will be Ocean! We will be learning about the Ocean, its animals, and the water 

cycle. July 21st through the 25th will be Shark Week, and will be entirely devoted to learning about 

sharks since we have many kids that are very interested in them. 

Important reminders: 

• Please make sure your child has at least 2 extra outfits in case of an accident. 

• Please try to send water appropriate shoes (sandals/crocs etc.) on Monday’s. If your 

child is wearing tennis shoes, there’s a good chance they will end up doing water play in 

socks.  

• Snack money is $2.50 (each month) if you aren’t sure if you are caught up please ask 

us! ☺ 

• A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL THE PARENTS THAT DONATED EXTRA SNACK 

MONEY IN JUNE! 

• Breakfast ends at 8:15 am. 

If your child will be late and needs a breakfast saved – please let us know before 8:15. 

• AALC is closed Friday, July 4th, 2025 for Independence Day. Have a safe and happy 

holiday! 

Thank you,  

Ms. Madison    

Ms. Bria     

Ms. Emily 

 


